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March 4, 2020          
 
PROJECT: Water Supply Facilities Work Plan         
 
To:  Sharon Williams, Planning Administrator    

Planning and Economic Development Department  
 
From: Karl Kennedy, P.E. 

Environmental Services/Engineering Division 
(954) 518-9040 

 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 
The Environmental Services/Engineering Division recommends Consideration of the proposed 
Water Supply Facilities Work Plan by the Local Planning Agency which is the Planning and 
Zoning Board.  
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